
 

Ref: LFATQ-ParentCarerLet-0177 (SO) 

Date: 06/12/2107 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

End of Term Arrangements 
 

Christmas Dinner 
 
On Thursday 14 December, we will be having our Christmas dinner in the restaurant. The cost is £2.30, 
the same as the usual set meal.  A limited choice of other food will also be available.  If your child is 
intending to have Christmas dinner would you please make sure that if they only have £2.30 to spend per 
day (this includes students entitled to Free School Meals) they do not spend any of it before lunchtime.  If 
they do wish to purchase refreshments at breakfast or break they will need sufficient extra credit on their 
card to cover the cost. 
 
Afternoon Carol Service 
 
On Wednesday 13 December, the school’s Carol Service for students will take place for Years 7-11.  
Students will be escorted to St Editha’s Church from 1.35 pm and dismissed from the church at 
approximately 3:00 pm.  Any student who needs to return to school can walk back from the church with 
staff.  In the case of inclement weather, students should bring suitable outdoor shoes and clothing for 
walking to the church. 
 
Any parents not wishing their son/daughter to attend, strictly on religious grounds only, please complete 
the form below and return it to school by 4.00 pm on Monday 11 December so that suitable arrangements 
can be made.   Those students will remain in school and be dismissed at 3.00 pm.   
 
Parent and Community Carol Service 
 
Our community carol service on the evening of Wednesday 13 December is at 7.00 pm and all our 
community of parents, carers and relatives are warmly invited to attend. 
 
Final day  
 
On Tuesday 19 December, students will attend school as normal and finish at 3.00 pm. We are holding a 
Christmas/Winter Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children, students will bring in a £1.00 donation to wear 
their own clothes.  
 
I hope that the students have a well-deserved break before they return to school on Wednesday 3 
January 2018 (Red week). 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 

Mr N Haddon 
Head of School 
Cont……/ 



Ref: LFATQ-ParentCarerLet-0177 (SO) 

Date: 06/12/2107 

 

 

REPLY SLIP TO BE RETURNED TO MISS POWELL 

CAROL SERVICE – WEDNESDAY 13 DECEMBER 
 

 

Student ………………………………………………………………………………….Form …………………… 

 

I do not wish my child to attend the Carol Service on  

 

religious grounds.  I understand my child will be dismissed from school at 3.00 pm. 

 

Signed …………………………….  Parent/Carer ……………………….……….……………...Date…………. 




